
From: Suzanne campbell  
Sent: Thursday, March 11, 2021 6:32 PM 
To: Islands2050 
Subject: community verses environment 
 

to the Islands Trustees, 
 
I strongly believe your mandate should be to look after the environment, to protect and 
preserve.  
You cannot waver under the pressure of affordable housing. As more people move into our 
islands and area, affordable housing crisis will be ongoing. 
I understand you are writing new bylaws and I would be very happy to see one which protects 
trees on private properties. we are stewards of the land, not owners. 
 
faithfully, 
 
Suzanne and Gary Campbell 

 
 

 
 




